

1 Boroughloch Square Edinburgh EH8 9NJ

> T: 0131 319 8075 F: 0131 319 8061

www.children1st.org.uk www.facebook.com/children1st

Mr Bim Sandhu 56 Grange Road Ealing London W5 5BX

26 July 2012

Dear Mr Sandhu

Please accept our heartfelt thanks for your recent donation received at the 2012 Scottish Home Awards in Glasgow on June 28th. Your generosity is greatly appreciated by the children and families who use our services.

At CHILDREN 1ST, the money we raise goes directly towards those who really need our help. Our 38 local and 3 national services reach vulnerable families, protect children from harm and neglect, help them recover from abuse, and promote children's rights and interests.

We need to raise £4 million annually to deliver our vital services in communities across the country and sadly each year the waiting lists continue to grow. As with your contribution from the 2012 Home Awards, we are overwhelmed by the generous support we receive from individuals and workplaces across Scotland each year.

If you would like to continue your support of CHILDREN 1ST please contact me to find out how you and your colleagues can make a real difference to the lives of disadvantaged children in Scotland. We will give you all the guidance and support you need. All we ask in return is that you commit to having lots of fun in the process! We look forward to hearing from you and thank you once again for your support; it really does mean a lot.

Warm regards,

Matter futile

Matthew Middler Senior Regional Fundraiser 0131 319 8073







Registered Scottish Charity No. SC016092

